From: Di Loreto, Sabina

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 1:12 PM

To: Martin, Jackie

Subject: Town and Gown Meetings - Fanshawe College Representation

Hi Jackie,

Just wanted to let you know that effective August 31, 2012 Emily Marcoccia retired from Fanshawe College, she was the Fanshawe representative at the Town and Gown Committee meetings. Until a new representative is named could you please send me dates of the upcoming meetings and I'll advise you who will be attending on behalf of the College. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, Sabina

Sabina Di Loreto

Administrative Assistant, Marketing & Corporate Communications